
  
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 
January 12, 2016 

Meeting Video 
 

• Council presented a resolution to John Strickland honoring him for his service 
on the Pinehurst Village Council. 

• Under the consent agenda, Council approved a resolution reappointing Joel 
Shriberg to the Planning and Zoning Board and the Board of Adjustment. 

• Council considered an event sponsorship request from the Pinecrest Band 
Boosters for the Winter Fest event and formed a consensus to sponsor this event 
as requested. 

• Council heard a presentation by the Village Manager regarding traffic on 
Monticello Drive including a recommendation to add two pairs of stop signs on 
Monticello Drive. Council also heard from several members from the 
community regarding their support on this issue and other speed and traffic 
volume concerns along Monticello and Morganton. Council determined not to 
take action on the proposed ordinance until further information is gathered.  

• Staff presented the Community Center study team report and recommendations 
regarding location, size, cost and potential funding ideas should Council 
eventually decide to move forward with constructing a Community Center.  

• Council approved that the Mayor or her designee be authorized to execute all 
necessary documents to exchange 4,986sf of Village property with the County 
of Moore in return for an equal amount of County property as indicated on a 
survey created by Ryan McBryde Land Surveying and dated November 12, 
2015. 
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